
Livonia Public Schools
Human Resources

Date: December 6, 2024

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 

From:  Jennifer Keatts, Director of Human Resources

Re: Update on Student Enrollment 

 

I would like to request to be placed on the Committee of the Whole agenda for the 
December 8, 2024, Board of Education Committee of the Whole meeting to present the 
enrollment update from the Fall 2024 count.  

Thank you for your consideration.

JK


